
 

 

 

 

 

June 13, 2012 

 

Memorandum Circular No. 2012-0613-007 

To:  All Governors, Officers  of Component Societies, Specialty Divisions, 

Sub-specialties and Affiliate Societies 

Re:  Payment of PMA Membership Dues 

Warmest Greetings! 

The  fiscal year of the Philippine Medical Association is from June 1, 2012 

to May 31, 2013. 

In this regard, we would like to remind all members that in order that one 

may qualify to vote in the next PMA elections which will be on March , 

2013, the annual dues for 2012 as well as all arrears should be paid on or 

before September 30, 2012. 

We are emphasizing the importance of disseminating this information to 

all your members. 

Thank you very much. 

Very truly yours, 

 

MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
Secretary General 
 
Noted: 
 
 
 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President 
 
   


